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The Honourable Steve Clark
Minister of Municipal Affairs & Housing
minister.mah@ontario. ca

DELIVERED VIA EMAIL

May 11th 2023

Re: Removing Addresses on Municipal Election Forms

Dear Minister Clark,  

Please be advised that at the Regular Council Meeting on May 10th 2023, the Town of Plympton-
Wyoming Council passed the following motion, supporting the resolution from the Council of the
Region of Waterloo regarding Removing Addresses on Municipal Election Forms.  

Motion 13
Moved by Councillor Kristen Rodrigues
Seconded by Councillor Mike Vasey
That Council support item ‘M’ of correspondence from the Region of Waterloo regarding Removing
Addresses on Municipal Election Forms. 

Carried. 

If you have any questions regarding the above motion, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone
or email at dgiles@plympton-wyoming.ca.   

Sincerely, 

Denny Giles
Deputy Clerk
Town of Plympton-Wyoming

cc: Rebekah Harris, Research/Administrative Assistant to Council, Region of Waterloo
Bob Bailey – MPP, Sarnia-Lambton
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